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NORTH AMERICAN RESCUE DONATES $10,000  
TO FISHER HOUSE FOUNDATION 

 
Greer, S.C. (December 18, 2007) -- North American Rescue Foundation donated $10,000 
to the Fisher House Foundation, “a home away from home” for family members of 
wounded  or ill military personnel.  
 
The goal of the Fisher House Foundation is to enable family members to be close to 
loved ones during hospitalization for illness or injury. Fisher Houses are strategically 
located within walking distance of hospitals on 18 military installations and 10 VA 
medical centers. There are currently 43 houses available with plans to complete 12 more 
in 2009 and 62 by the end of 2011. Families may stay at Fisher Houses free of charge. To 
date, families of wounded soldiers who have stayed in Fisher Houses have saved over 
$11 million in lodging costs, food and transportation. The houses can typically 
accommodate from 16 to 42 families. 
 
North American Rescue, Inc., based in Greer, South Carolina, has enjoyed the honor of 
serving their country, community, and customers for over a decade. By providing 
innovative casualty care solutions to first responders, health care professionals, and 
security forces at home and abroad, NAR is leading the fray to decrease preventable 
death on the battlefield, whether it be a foreign combat zone or the streets of America.  
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